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There were no reported Episcopal Relief and Development parish or diocesan fund raising activities 
in 2013, other than Alternative Giving programs in Advent.   
 
Congregations continue to contribute monetarily to Episcopal Relief and Development per line 
items in their budgets and from the designated offering collected on the 1st Sunday in Lent.  The 
offering at the 2013 Diocesan Convention Eucharist was also designated for Episcopal Relief and 
Development. 
 
If any parishes or congregations have any information to report, please contact your parish 
representative.  


